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BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 
 

Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee met July, 11th.  I have attached the minutes below. The next meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 14, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Jr. High School cafeteria. 
 

Track Update 

I had a meeting with GRP and Byrne & Jones last week.  They have agreed to repair the areas of 
concerns that we addressed with them. 
 

Football Field Update 
Sod work on the field has been slowed do to a big rain.  There are a few problems that I was 
worried about.  Those issues were also talked about in the meeting and I was told that they 
would also be taken care of.  Bryne & Jones confirmed this in an email that was sent to Mr. 
Bauer and myself.  As of today I feel much better as the field is improving daily. 
 

Jr. High Work 
The work in the school is progressing great.  I feel at this time we are in a good position.  Class 
rooms are painted and half the flooring is down.  The north side rooms should have tile down 
by Friday the 19th.  We should have all floors waxed by the following Friday the 26th.  As soon as 
they are ready we will start moving classrooms back in. 
 

Washington School Parking Lot 
The city is going to reshape the road to the south of the school parking lot to eliminate water 
running down alleys and not down our ditch.  This will also help our lot as well.  When we get 
heavy rains it creates ruts where our buses run.  They have asked if the District would oil and 
chip our parking lot so that the loose rock will not run to the road creating problems to their 
repair work.  I have contacted Louis Marsch to get a bid, but they have not been here as of 
today.  As soon as I receive it I will let the Board know. 
 
 
 
 



FRP Panels 
During the Facilities meeting, the committee agreed to let GRP repair the walls where the old 
heaters were removed.  They will do this on a time and material basis not to exceed 
$20,235.00.  I thought that this could be done by our maintenance crew but with the field work 
and moving class rooms as well as the amount of work it will take, I feel that it would be best to 
have GRP do the work.   
 

Summer Work 
All the other schools are working hard to get classrooms cleaned, waxed and ready for school.  
Are summer project list is getting smaller and hopefully we will get them done in the next few 
weeks. 
 
 
 

Transportation 

 

The school year is quickly approaching and it will soon be time for driver meetings and final 

work on our buses.  Brian and Samantha did a great job on cleaning and waxing our buses and 

Steve has most of the maintenance work done. 


